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General Description

On May 31, 2007, the Kentucky Public Service Commission (KY PSC) in Case No. 2006-
00357 ordered a 2-way geographic split as the relief method for the 270 NPA, which serves
the western portion of the State of Kentucky. On November 9, 2007, the KY PSC issued an
order delaying the start of permissive dialing from July 1, 2008 to January 1, 2009. The PSC
deferred setting a date certain for mandatory dialing. A copy of the K'Y PSC orders and other
related Commission information can be obtained at: http://www.psc ky.gov/ .

Implementation of Relief Plan
Implementation of the split of the 270 NPA is as follows:

Time Date
Start of permissive dialing and latest date for .
all carriers to activate new NPA code 12:01 AM Central January 1, 2009
End of permissive dialing and start of ) TBD
mandatory dialing of the new NPA
Earliest date for the end of recorded ) TBD
announcement
First date codes from the new NPA may be ) TBD
ordered through NANPA

During the permissive dialing period, either the 270 or the new 364 NPA code will be
acceptable in a dialed number terminating in the new 364 NPA.

General Information

The information in this planning letter reflects detailed information about NPA relief
activities. The information has been derived from commission orders and from industry
implementation decisions. The implementation of the plan described in this letter is the
responsibility of individual service providers, and NANPA does not guarantee that the
activities and plans will occur exactly as described herein.

Contact Information

General questions regarding the relief of the NPA 270 should be directed to Wayne Milby,
Senior NPA Relief Planner - NANPA, on 804-795-5919. Questions of a technical nature
should be directed to the NPA coordinator of the appropriate service provider. A list of
company and contact information is attached to PL-365.



